


The USC Viterbi School of Engineering is 
proud to announce that Jernej Barbič, 
assistant professor and Viterbi Early Career 
Chair in the Department of Computer Science, 
has been awarded an 2014 Alfred P. Sloan 
Foundation Research Fellowship. The 
fellowships are given to early-career 
scientists and scholars whose achievements 
and potential identify them as rising stars, 
the next generation of scientific leaders.

Barbič was previously recognized as 
promising young researcher by MIT 
Technology Review as one of the “35 
Innovators Under 35” in 2011 for making 
computer simulations run in real time.

Assistant Professor Barbič conducts research 
in computer graphics, animation, interactive 
physics, haptics, sound and control.


